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Key Features

	� The road will be widened for the length of this section to include a total of 
four lanes.

	� The roundabout at Springfield Parkway/Topaz Road/Woodcrest Way 
will be upgraded to a signalised intersection.

	� Minor road widening, pavement works and new linemarking on the 
Springfield College Drive and Bridgewater Road approaches to the 
roundabout on Springfield Parkway will be undertaken to allow for two 
lanes of traffic.

	� On road cycle lanes of 2m width will be constructed along the road 
corridor in both directions.

	� A 3m wide shared pathway for pedestrians and cyclists will  
be constructed.
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Frequently asked 
questions

Will the new roundabout at 
Panorama Drive be changed as 
part of the project?

The developer’s work undertaken 
in 2019 will not change as part of 
council’s project. This roundabout 
has been designed and  
constructed considering the road 
duplication requirements.

Why is the roundabout at 
Springfield Parkway, Topaz 
Road and Woodcrest Way  
being removed?

There is a significant demand for 
pedestrians to cross Springfield 
Parkway in the vicinity of Topaz 
Road/Woodcrest Way to access 
the Springfield Rail Station, 
Springfield Fair Shopping Centre, 
Woodcrest State College and 
the surrounding residential 
developments. The traffic signals 
will provide a much safer access 
across Springfield Parkway for 
this major pedestrian movement. 

Major Road Duplication 
Project Stage 2
Springfield Parkway from Topaz Road to just north  
of the Hymba Yumba Indigenous Community Hub

Stage 2 – Road duplication

Service relocations will start mid 2021. Road construction 
timing is to be confirmed, 8-12 months approximate duration,  

can be expected.

Project 
timing
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Key Features

	� A new 3m wide shared pathway will be constructed from Topaz Road 
to Ashby Close on the northern side only (near the Springfield Fair 
Shopping Centre).

	� The current path that runs along Bob Gibbs Park will be replaced  
with a 3m wide shared path.

	� New lighting will be installed along the shared path in Bob Gibbs Park.

	� Minor adjustments will be made to the kerb alignment at the  
Ashby Close intersection to accommodate new kerb ramps.

How to contact council

If you have any questions about 
these planned upgrades, please 
contact the project team via 
phone 07 3810 6666 or email:  
IED.Projects@ipswich.qld.gov.au 
If you would prefer to receive 
project updates via email, send 
an email with “Springfield” in the 
subject line and we will add you 
to the distribution list.

Shared Pathway
Construction of a shared pathway, running from  
Topaz Road to the roundabout at Old Logan Road

Construction timing to be 
confirmed. Approximately  

4 months duration can  
be expected.

Project timingStage 2 – Shared pathway
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